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You have to ask yourself...why so much push to disarm and hinder law abiding 

firearm owners?  All these legislative attempts to slowly eat away at our constitutional 

right to 

 own weapons of defense historically leads the way to eventual confiscation. People 

with no means to defend themselves and their families against evil doers or 

tyrannical  governments lose.    

 

 

 


